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The Forest Unseen
"An audacious and concrete proposal…Half-Earth completes the 86-yearold Wilson’s valedictory trilogy on the human animal and our place on
the planet." —Jedediah Purdy, New Republic In his most urgent book to
date, Pulitzer Prize–winning author and world-renowned biologist
Edward O. Wilson states that in order to stave off the mass extinction
of species, including our own, we must move swiftly to preserve the
biodiversity of our planet. In this "visionary blueprint for saving
the planet" (Stephen Greenblatt), Half-Earth argues that the situation
facing us is too large to be solved piecemeal and proposes a solution
commensurate with the magnitude of the problem: dedicate fully half
the surface of the Earth to nature. Identifying actual regions of the
planet that can still be reclaimed—such as the California redwood
forest, the Amazon River basin, and grasslands of the Serengeti, among
others—Wilson puts aside the prevailing pessimism of our times and
"speaks with a humane eloquence which calls to us all" (Oliver Sacks).

Missile Gap
NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY Newsweek/The Daily Beast •
The Huffington Post • Kansas City Star • Time Out New York • Kirkus
Reviews This extraordinary collection of personal correspondence has
all the hallmarks of Kurt Vonnegut’s fiction. Written over a sixtyyear period, these letters, the vast majority of them never before
published, are funny, moving, and full of the same uncanny wisdom that
has endeared his work to readers worldwide. Included in this
comprehensive volume: the letter a twenty-two-year-old Vonnegut wrote
home immediately upon being freed from a German POW camp, recounting
the ghastly firebombing of Dresden that would be the subject of his
masterpiece Slaughterhouse-Five; wry dispatches from Vonnegut’s years
as a struggling writer slowly finding an audience and then dealing
with sudden international fame in middle age; righteously angry
Page 1/12

Read Book Galapagos A Novel Delta Fiction
letters of protest to local school boards that tried to ban his work;
intimate remembrances penned to high school classmates, fellow
veterans, friends, and family; and letters of commiseration and
encouragement to such contemporaries as Gail Godwin, Günter Grass, and
Bernard Malamud. Vonnegut’s unmediated observations on science, art,
and commerce prove to be just as inventive as any found in his
novels—from a crackpot scheme for manufacturing “atomic” bow ties to a
tongue-in-cheek proposal that publishers be allowed to trade authors
like baseball players. (“Knopf, for example, might give John Updike’s
contract to Simon and Schuster, and receive Joan Didion’s contract in
return.”) Taken together, these letters add considerable depth to our
understanding of this one-of-a-kind literary icon, in both his public
and private lives. Each letter brims with the mordant humor and
openhearted humanism upon which he built his legend. And virtually
every page contains a quotable nugget that will make its way into the
permanent Vonnegut lexicon. • On a job he had as a young man: “Hell is
running an elevator throughout eternity in a building with only six
floors.” • To a relative who calls him a “great literary figure”: “I
am an American fad—of a slightly higher order than the hula hoop.” •
To his daughter Nanny: “Most letters from a parent contain a parent’s
own lost dreams disguised as good advice.” • To Norman Mailer: “I am
cuter than you are.” Sometimes biting and ironical, sometimes achingly
sweet, and always alive with the unique point of view that made him
the true cultural heir to Mark Twain, these letters comprise the
autobiography Kurt Vonnegut never wrote. Praise for Kurt Vonnegut:
Letters “Splendidly assembled . . . familiar, funny, cranky . . .
chronicling [Vonnegut’s] life in real time.”—Kurt Andersen, The New
York Times Book Review “[This collection is] by turns hilarious,
heartbreaking and mundane. . . . Vonnegut himself is a near-perfect
example of the same flawed, wonderful humanity that he loved and
despaired over his entire life.”—NPR “Congenial, whimsical and often
insightful missives . . . one of [Vonnegut’s] very best.”—Newsday
“These letters display all the hallmarks of Vonnegut’s fiction—smart,
hilarious and heartbreaking.”—The New York Times Book Review

Complete Stories
“A rich, generous book about writing and reading and Kurt Vonnegut as
writer, teacher, and friend . . . Every page brings pleasure and
insight.”—Gail Godwin, New York Times bestselling author Here is an
entirely new side of Kurt Vonnegut, Vonnegut as a teacher of writing.
Of course he’s given us glimpses before, with aphorisms and short
essays and articles and in his speeches. But never before has an
entire book been devoted to Kurt Vonnegut the teacher. Here is pretty
much everything Vonnegut ever said or wrote having to do with the
writing art and craft, altogether a healing, a nourishing expedition.
His former student, Suzanne McConnell, has outfitted us for the
journey, and in these 37 chapters covers the waterfront of how one
American writer brought himself to the pinnacle of the writing art,
and we can all benefit as a result. Kurt Vonnegut was one of the few
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grandmasters of American literature, whose novels continue to
influence new generations about the ways in which our imaginations can
help us to live. Few aspects of his contribution have not been
plumbed—fourteen novels, collections of his speeches, his essays, his
letters, his plays—so this fresh view of him is a bonanza for writers
and readers and Vonnegut fans everywhere. “Part homage, part memoir,
and a 100% guide to making art with words, Pity the Reader: On Writing
with Style is a simply mesmerizing book, and I cannot recommend it
highly enough!”—Andre Dubus III, #1 New York Times bestselling author
“The blend of memory, fact, keen observation, spellbinding
descriptiveness and zany characters that populated Vonnegut’s work is
on full display here.”—James McBride, National Book Award-winning
author

Grand Central Winter
in a career spanning half a century, Ursula K. Le Guin has produced a
body of work that testifies to her abiding faith in the power and art
of words. She is perhaps best known for imagining future intergalactic
worlds in brilliant books that challenge our ideas of what is natural
and inevitable in human relations—and that celebrate courage,
endurance, risk-taking, and above all, freedom in the face of the
psychological and social forces that lead to authoritarianism and
fanaticism. it is less well known that she first developed these
themes in richly imagined historical fiction set in the imaginary East
European country of Orsinia, including the enchanting stories
collected in Orsinian Tales. These brilliantly rendered stories
recount episodes of personal drama set against a history that spans
Orsinia’s emergence as an independent kingdom in the twelfth century
to its absorption by the eastern Bloc after World War ii. Here is a
dimension of Le Guin's extraordinary literary imagination that will
surprise and delight readers. Complete with a newly researched
chronology of the author's life and career.

The Enchanted Islands
Shortlisted for the Booker Prize. In a small East Anglian town,
Florence Green decides, against polite but ruthless local opposition,
to open a bookshop.

The Big Bad Fox
Political backstabbing, rank hypocrisy, and dastardly deception reign
in this delightfully entertaining political satire, sure to lift one’s
spirits far above the national stage. America is in trouble—at the
mercy of a puzzling pathogen. That ordinarily wouldn’t lead to
catastrophe, thanks to modern medicine, but there’s just one problem:
the government supply of Dormigen, the silver bullet of
pharmaceuticals, has been depleted just as demand begins to spike. Set
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in the near future, The Rationing centers around a White House
struggling to quell the crisis—and control the narrative. Working
together, just barely, are a savvy but preoccupied president; a
Speaker more interested in jockeying for position—and a potential
presidential bid—than attending to the minutiae of disease control; a
patriotic majority leader unable to differentiate a virus from a
bacterium; a strategist with brilliant analytical abilities but
abominable people skills; and, improbably, our narrator, a low-level
scientist with the National Institutes of Health who happens to be the
world’s leading expert in lurking viruses. Little goes according to
plan during the three weeks necessary to replenish the stocks of
Dormigen. Some Americans will get the life-saving drug and others will
not, and nations with their own supply soon offer aid—but for a price.
China senses blood and a geopolitical victory, presenting a laundry
list of demands that ranges from complete domination of the South
China Sea to additional parking spaces at the UN, while India claims
it can save the day for the U.S.

Grave Predictions
Who’s afraid of the Big Bad Fox? No one, it seems. The fox dreams of
being the terror of the barnyard. But no one is intimidated by him,
least of all the hens—when he picks a fight with one, he always ends
up on the losing end. Even the wolf, the most fearsome beast of the
forest, can’t teach him how to be a proper predator. It looks like the
fox will have to spend the rest of his life eating turnips. But then
the wolf comes up with the perfect scheme. If the fox steals some
eggs, he could hatch the chicks himself and raise them to be a plump,
juicy chicken dinner. Unfortunately, this plan falls apart when three
adorable chicks hatch and call the fox Mommy. Beautifully rendered in
watercolor by Benjamin Renner, The Big Bad Fox is a hilarious and
surprisingly tender parable about parenthood that's sure to be a hit
with new parents (and their kids too).

The Rationing: A Novel
Collects signature examples of graphic artwork by the author of
"Slaughterhouse-Five" and other acclaimed works, accompanied by his
daughter's reflections on his creativity and how drawing became his
primary activity later in life.

Kurt Vonnegut
The essayist presents scenes from his twelve years of homelessness,
reflecting on the humanity that still exists in society's outcasts

Pity the Reader
This book has been considered by academicians and scholars of great
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significance and value to literature. This forms a part of the
knowledge base for future generations. So that the book is never
forgotten we have represented this book in a print format as the same
form as it was originally first published. Hence any marks or
annotations seen are left intentionally to preserve its true nature.

Global Tourism and Informal Labour Relations
Deadeye Dick is Kurt Vonnegut’s funny, chillingly satirical look at
the death of innocence. Amid a true Vonnegutian host of horrors—a
double murder, a fatal dose of radioactivity, a decapitation, an
annihilation of a city by a neutron bomb—Rudy Waltz, aka Deadeye Dick,
takes us along on a zany search for absolution and happiness. Here is
a tale of crime and punishment that makes us rethink what we believe .
. . and who we say we are. From the Trade Paperback edition.

Timequake
A never-before-seen collection of deeply intimate love letters from
Kurt Vonnegut to his first wife, Jane, compiled and edited by their
daughter and reproduced in gorgeous full color. "If ever I do write
anything of length--good or bad--it will be written with you in mind."
Kurt Vonnegut's oldest daughter, Edith, was cleaning out her mother's
attic when she stumbled upon a dusty box. Inside were more than twohundred love letters written by Kurt to Jane, spanning the early years
of their relationship- from 1941, when nineteen-year-old Kurt heads
off to college, to his deployment to Europe in 1944 and the couple's
marriage in 1945. The letters are full of the humor and wit that we
have come to associate with Kurt Vonnegut. But they also show more
private corners of his mind- Passionate and tender, the letters form
an illuminating portrait of a young soldier's life in World War II as
he attempts to come to grips with love and mortality. And they expose
the origins of Vonnegut the writer, when Jane was the only person who
believed in and supported him, and they had no idea how celebrated he
would become. A beautiful full-color collection of handwritten
letters, notes, sketches, and comics, interspersed with Edith's
insights and family memories, Love, Kurt is an intimate record of a
young man growing into himself, a fascinating account of a writer
finding his voice, and a moving testament to the life-altering
experience of falling in love.

The Joy of Science
"The official style guide used by the writers and editors of the
world's most authoritative news organization."

Half Mile Down
Reveals what can be understood about the natural world through the
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author's year-long observation of a one-square-meter patch of oldgrowth Tennessee forest, explaining the scientific ties binding all
life and how the ecosystem has cycled for millions of years. 25,000
first printing.

Welcome to the Monkey House
“Some of the best and most moving Vonnegut.”—San Francisco Chronicle
Slapstick presents an apocalyptic vision as seen through the eyes of
the current King of Manhattan (and last President of the United
States), a wickedly irreverent look at the all-too-possible results of
today’s follies. But even the end of life-as-we-know-it is transformed
by Kurt Vonnegut’s pen into hilarious farce—a final slapstick that may
be the Almighty’s joke on us all. “Both funny and sad . . . just about
perfect.”—Los Angeles Times “Imaginative and hilarious . . . a
brilliant vision of our wrecked, wacked-out future.”—Hartford Courant

The Malay Archipelago
“[Kurt Vonnegut] strips the flesh from bone and makes you laugh while
he does it. . . . There are twenty-five stories here, and each hits a
nerve ending.”—The Charlotte Observer Welcome to the Monkey House is a
collection of Kurt Vonnegut’s shorter works. Originally printed in
publications as diverse as The Magazine of Fantasy and Science Fiction
and The Atlantic Monthly, these superb stories share Vonnegut’s
audacious sense of humor and extraordinary range of creative vision.
Includes the following stories: “Where I Live” “Harrison Bergeron”
“Who Am I This Time?” “Welcome to the Monkey House” “Long Walk to
Forever” “The Foster Portfolio” “Miss Temptation” “All the King’s
Horses” “Tom Edison’s Shaggy Dog” “New Dictionary” “Next Door” “More
Stately Mansions” “The Hyannis Port Story” “D.P.” “Report on the
Barnhouse Effect” “The Euphio Question” “Go Back to Your Precious Wife
and Son” “Deer in the Works” “The Lie” “Unready to Wear” “The Kid
Nobody Could Handle” “The Manned Missiles” “Epicac” “Adam” “Tomorrow
and Tomorrow and Tomorrow”

Kurt Vonnegut Drawings
A collection of twenty-five short works by the American author written
between 1950 and 1968 and originally printed in a wide range of
publications including "The Atlantic Monthly," "Esquire," and "Ladies'
Home Journal."

Sucker's Portfolio

Recess at 20 Below, Revised Edition
Here for the first time is the complete short fiction of one of the
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20th century's greatest writers. More than half of Vonnegut's output
was short fiction, and never before has the world had occasion to
wrestle with it all together. These 97 stories were written over a
lifetime, from 1941 to 2007, and include those published during
Vonnegut's lifetime in magazines and story collections; those
published posthumously; and, here for the first time, five previously
unpublished stories as well as a handful of others that were published
online only and read by few.

The New York Times Manual of Style and Usage
Alternative history novella. "It's 1976 again the Cold War is in full
swing -- and the earth is flat. It has been flat ever since the eve of
the Cuban war of 1962."

Between Time and Timbuktu
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “For all those who have lived with
Vonnegut in their imaginations . . . this is what he is like in
person.”–USA Today In a volume that is penetrating, introspective,
incisive, and laugh-out-loud funny, one of the great men of letters of
this age–or any age–holds forth on life, art, sex, politics, and the
state of America’s soul. From his coming of age in America, to his
formative war experiences, to his life as an artist, this is Vonnegut
doing what he does best: Being himself. Whimsically illustrated by the
author, A Man Without a Country is intimate, tender, and brimming with
the scope of Kurt Vonnegut’s passions. Praise for A Man Without a
Country “[This] may be as close as Vonnegut ever comes to a
memoir.”–Los Angeles Times “Like [that of] his literary ancestor Mark
Twain, [Kurt Vonnegut’s] crankiness is good-humored and sharp-witted.
. . . [Reading A Man Without a Country is] like sitting down on the
couch for a long chat with an old friend.”–The New York Times Book
Review “Filled with [Vonnegut’s] usual contradictory mix of joy and
sorrow, hope and despair, humor and gravity.”–Chicago Tribune “Fans
will linger on every word . . . as once again [Vonnegut] captures the
complexity of the human condition with stunning calligraphic
simplicity.”–The Australian “Thank God, Kurt Vonnegut has broken his
promise that he will never write another book. In this wondrous
assemblage of mini-memoirs, we discover his family’s legacy and his
obstinate, unfashionable humanism.”–Studs Terkel

God Bless You, Dr. Kevorkian
Two teenagers use H. G. Wells's famous time machine to race through
time and stop a dangerous enemy.

The Bookshop
An experimental television play composed of excerpts from his novels
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and stories, Between Time and Timbuktu features Kurt Vonnegut’s
special blend of scientific expertise, wit, and penetrating comment.
“Most unusual, ultra imaginative . . . a sort of cross between 2001: A
Space Odyssey and Alice in Wonderland.”—Philadelphia Inquirer The
basic story line: Young Stony Stevenson wins a jingle contest and, as
his prize, is blasted off into the time-space warp. The country’s
first poet-astronaut thus experiences both past and future human
history simultaneously. His observations on it consist mainly of
dramatized selections from the author’s works. The result is a unique
Vonnegut sampler cast in the form of “an excellent drama” (Pittsburgh
Press).

Deadeye Dick
Presents a selection from the fiction of Kurt Vonnegut published
between 1950 and 1962, as well as two of Vonnegut's essays on his
early writing.

Orsinian Tales

Galápagos
This book reveals that scientific logic is an extension of common,
everyday logic and that it can and should be understood by everyone.
Written by a practicing and successful scientist, it explores why
questions arise in science and looks at how questions are tackled,
what constitutes a valid answer, and why. The author does not bog the
reader down in technical details or lists of facts to memorize. He
uses accessible examples, illustrations, and descriptions to address
complex issues. The book should prove enlightening to anyone who has
been perplexed by the meaning, relevance, and moral or political
implications of science.

The Experiment on the Island of Angleland
The worldwide expansion of the tourism industry creates many
encounters between global agents and local forces, yet the host-guest
interaction is rarely considered from the point of view of the
experience of work. This study documents and discusses such a globallocal encounter, based on fieldwork carried out in hotels in Barbados
and Malta. Insight is drawn from a review of such issues as
recruitment, promotion, redundancy, discipline, security,
communication, expertise, total quality management iniatives, trade
unionism and industrial action.

Utopia 14
From Slapstick's "Turkey Farm" to Slaughterhouse-Five's eternity in a
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Tralfamadorean zoo cage with Montana Wildhack, the question of the
afterlife never left Kurt Vonnegut's mind. In God Bless You, Dr.
Kevorkian, Vonnegut skips back and forth between life and the
Afterlife as if the difference between them were rather slight. In
thirty odd "interviews," Vonnegut trips down "the blue tunnel to the
pearly gates" in the guise of a roving reporter for public radio,
conducting interviews: with Salvatore Biagini, a retired construction
worker who died of a heart attack while rescuing his schnauzer from a
pit bull, with John Brown, still smoldering 140 years after his death
by hanging, with William Shakespeare, who rubs Vonnegut the wrong way,
and with socialist and labor leader Eugene Victor Debs, one of
Vonnegut's personal heroes. What began as a series of ninety-second
radio interludes for WNYC, New York City's public radio station,
evolved into this provocative collection of musings about who and what
we live for, and how much it all matters in the end. From the original
portrait by his friend Jules Feiffer that graces the cover, to a final
entry from Kilgore Trout, God Bless You, Dr. Kevorkian remains a joy.

The Wells Bequest
“A free-wheeling vehicle . . . an unforgettable ride!”—The New York
Times Cat’s Cradle is Kurt Vonnegut’s satirical commentary on modern
man and his madness. An apocalyptic tale of this planet’s ultimate
fate, it features a midget as the protagonist, a complete, original
theology created by a calypso singer, and a vision of the future that
is at once blackly fatalistic and hilariously funny. A book that left
an indelible mark on an entire generation of readers, Cat’s Cradle is
one of the twentieth century’s most important works—and Vonnegut at
his very best. “[Vonnegut is] an unimitative and inimitable social
satirist.”—Harper’s Magazine “Our finest black-humorist . . . We laugh
in self-defense.”—Atlantic Monthly

Half-Earth: Our Planet's Fight for Life
Sixteen compelling tales of post-apocalyptic societies and dystopian
worlds include stories by Stephen King, Ray Bradbury, Arthur C.
Clarke, Philip K. Dick, Kurt Vonnegut, W. E. B. Du Bois, Harlan
Ellison, and others.

Slapstick or Lonesome No More!
Eleven essays that probe the historical project in a wide range of
disciplines

The Historic Turn in the Human Sciences
The history of the Galapagos Islands from Inca times, which presents a
cast of conquistadors, buccaneers, pirates, Robinson Crusoes and Swiss
Family Robinsons; as well as eccentric explorers, hopeful colonists
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and naturalists, including the most famous of all - Charles Darwin.

Floreana
A previously unpublished collection of six brief fiction stories, one
non-fiction essay, and an unfinished science-fiction short story.

We Are What We Pretend To Be
The ghost of a decapitated shipbuilder wryly observes the decline of
the human race as reflected by a group of shipwreck survivors,
including a biology teacher, a bomb-radiated wife of a Japanese
computer genius, and a gold digger, a motley band whose fates are
shaped by infertility and a local tribe of cannibals. Reissue.

Welcome to the Monkey House
A kid favorite of life in the far north, Recess at 20 Below is now
repackaged in a new design with bonus content from the author!
Experience from a kid's perspective what it is like playing during
recess when it is really cold: how the world sounds outside, how it
tastes outside, how it looks, and even how it smells when the
thermometer says it's 20 below. Learn about the layer after layer of
clothing you have to put on to avoid frostbite before you could hit
the playground, the tiny ice crystals you could just see in the air,
the loud crunch, crunch, crunch sound your boots make when you walked.
Photographs of real kids with words by award-winning teacher Cindy Lou
Aillaud have made this book popular all over North America because all
the kids want to know what happens at 20 below zero. This revised
edition also includes the author's answers to real questions she has
received from kids everywhere about what life and school are like in
Alaska.

Cat's Cradle
Suppose you were offered a million dollars to spend ten years on a
deserted, but beautiful, tropical island paradise? Plenty of fresh
water and natural growing food and great fishing. Would you? Here are
a few more details, before you decide. This is a secret, off-book,
experiment. It involves forty healthy subjects – twenty men, twenty
women, between the ages of twenty-eight and thirty-two. Once the forty
subjects are on the island, they will have no way of getting off and
no way of communicating with the outside world. The subjects arrive
with only the clothes on their backs. Not even shoes. There’s more …
The people running the experiment, own the island and its sovereignty.
This means that the island is an independent nation, answering to no
other country or authority. There are no rules or laws, except those
made by the owners. They don’t make any. The island government is,
thus, “Anything goes.” There you have it: Deserted island. No rules,
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no laws. No government. Anything goes. Forty people. Clothes on your
back. Ten years. No way off. Completely isolated. Completely on your
own. Whatever happens … you deal with it. One million dollars. Are you
in? Then let’s see how it goes … Best of luck.

Mother Night
The true story of the author's 56 years spent living on Floreana in
the Galapagos Islands. The story begins in 1932, when Margret Wittmer
arrived on the island with her husband, stepson and two dogs.

Novels & Stories 1950-1962
There's been a timequake. And everyone—even you—must live the decade
between February 17, 1991 and February 17, 2001 over again. The trick
is that we all have to do exactly the same things as we did the first
time—minute by minute, hour by hour, year by year, betting on the
wrong horse again, marrying the wrong person again. Why? You'll have
to ask the old science fiction writer, Kilgore Trout. This was all his
idea. From the Trade Paperback edition.

Love, Kurt
A posthumous double volume of the influential author's first and last
written works, published to coincide with the 90th anniversary of his
birth, includes the bitter satire "Basic training" and the unfinished
final novel "If God were alive today".

A Man Without a Country
“Vonnegut is George Orwell, Dr. Caligari and Flash Gordon compounded
into one writer . . . a zany but moral mad scientist.”—Time Mother
Night is a daring challenge to our moral sense. American Howard W.
Campbell, Jr., a spy during World War II, is now on trial in Israel as
a Nazi war criminal. But is he really guilty? In this brilliant book
rife with true gallows humor, Vonnegut turns black and white into a
chilling shade of gray with a verdict that will haunt us all. “A great
artist.”—Cincinnati Enquirer “A shaking up in the kaleidoscope of
laughter . . . Reading Vonnegut is addictive!”—Commonweal

Page 11/12

Read Book Galapagos A Novel Delta Fiction
Read More About Galapagos A Novel Delta Fiction
Arts & Photography
Biographies & Memoirs
Business & Money
Children's Books
Christian Books & Bibles
Comics & Graphic Novels
Computers & Technology
Cookbooks, Food & Wine
Crafts, Hobbies & Home
Education & Teaching
Engineering & Transportation
Health, Fitness & Dieting
History
Humor & Entertainment
Law
LGBTQ+ Books
Literature & Fiction
Medical Books
Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
Parenting & Relationships
Politics & Social Sciences
Reference
Religion & Spirituality
Romance
Science & Math
Science Fiction & Fantasy
Self-Help
Sports & Outdoors
Teen & Young Adult
Test Preparation
Travel

Page 12/12

Copyright : juchitandezaragoza.gob.mx

